
AURORA COUNTY COMMISSIONER PROCEEDINGS 
 

July 10, 2024  

 
 A special meeting was called to order at 11:00 AM by Chairman Clyde Dethlefsen, with Roger Hanten, John 

Paul Studeny, and Travis Clark present.  Also present via phone was Randy Niles.  The purpose of the meeting is to 

consider a request to use Aurora County highways for aerial application operations.                    

 The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 The agenda was amended by changing the date of the next meeting to Thursday, July 18th rather than 

Wednesday, July 18th.  A motion was made by Studeny, seconded by Clark to approve the agenda as amended.  Motion 

carried all voting aye. 

 The Commission reviewed the request from Dakota Pro Air to land on county highways for aerial spraying.  A 

motion was made by Clark, seconded by Niles to approve the request from Dakota Pro Air to use Aurora County 

highways for aerial application operations.  They must provide a flag person for each end of the road and contact the 

highway superintendent prior to spraying.  Motion carried all voting aye.  

   The Commission encouraged them to have this taken care of earlier in the year to avoid holding special 

meetings.  The Commission said next time there will be no special meeting, it will be acted upon at the next regular 

meeting instead.   

 Meeting adjourned subject to call.  
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       Clyde Dethlefsen, Chairman 
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